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Revised Emergency Plan Fails to Protect Louisiana Voters 

On April 15, 2020, the SPLC Action Fund submitted written testimony to the House 
Committee on House and Governmental Affairs in response to Secretary of State Kyle Ardoin’s 
Emergency Election Plan for the July presidential preference primary and August municipal 
general elections. Although it was not a perfect solution to the challenges posed to Louisiana’s 
upcoming elections by the COVID-19 pandemic, the Secretary’s original emergency plan 
contained many of the changes Louisiana needs to make to ensure voters can safely cast a ballot 
this summer. Rather than build on Secretary Ardoin’s plan and act decisively when swift action 
is needed, legislators chose to defer action and sent the Secretary back to the drawing board. 
Committee members cited unfounded and unsupported concerns about voter fraud to justify their 
inaction and insinuated that offering voter5 Td
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